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MacNeil, Jami

From: MacNeil, Jami
Sent: Friday, November 05, 2021 11:20 AM
To: Ron Huber
Subject: RE: Todays Rockland visit - where there will you be meeting up with SHM and others

Hi Mr. Huber,  
 
We are meeting at the gazebo. 
 
-Jami MacNeil (she/her) 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
 

From: Ron Huber <coastwatch@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 05, 2021 10:45 AM 
To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov> 
Subject: Todays Rockland visit - where there will you be meeting up with SHM and others 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Jami are you meeting up with the others for the site visit at 1:30 at Archers  restaurant? Or elsewhere?   
We understand there'll be some . Looking forward to meeting you and Karen F. and seeing  you two in action. 
Ron 
 
Ron Huber 
Penobscot Bay Watch 
POB 1871,  Rockland Maine 04841 
e coastwatch@gmail.com  
www.penbay.org  207-691-4634  


